HANGAR FLYING WITH EAA 690 NOVEMBER, 1981

PRESIDENT - John Popps, 939-6610
VICE PRESIDENT - Harold Stalcup, 921-9468
SECRETARY - Earl Evans, 921-3403
TREASURER - Ken Sharp, 923-2126
DESIGNEE - Rob Mancini, 963-6336
NEWSLETTER EDITOR - Earl Evans, 921-3403

NEXT MEETING

Friday, November 13, 1981 8:00 p.m. Stone Mountain Airport

REPORT ON NEXT MEETING

Our November meeting will be at the Stone Mtn. Airport. We will meet in the classroom in the Operations Bldg. We will elect new officers for a two year term. There is a report from the Nominating Committee which lists the people that have agreed to run for office in this newsletter. If you would like to nominate someone to run for office, you will have an opportunity to do so prior to the election. If you nominate someone, be sure to contact him to make sure that he is willing to serve. Our program will be by Joel Levine. Joel is putting on a slide presentation of pictures that were taken at Oshkosh '80, '81 and Sun & Fun '81. If you have any additional slides that you would like to show, please contact Joel at 394-5466.

REPORT ON LAST MEETING

Our last meeting was Friday, October 9 at the Stone Mtn. Airport. We were very pleased with the meeting facilities and would like to thank the people at the Stone Mtn. Airport for letting us use their facility. Our guest speaker was Bill Fish who put on a most informative program on the flight service station. He explained to us how the new quota system for I.F.R. flights was to operate. Ed Booth did a super job with this program and also provided great refreshments.

REPORT FROM THE NOMINATING COMMITTEE

We have contacted members in our chapter concerning their willingness to serve as chapter officers and have come up with the following list of names:

John Popps - President
Rex Davis - Vice President
Dennis Balsam - Vice President
Joel Levine - Secretary
Ed Booth - Treasurer

As you can see, we have only one persent willing to serve in most of the offices. If you would like to run for office or know someone that does, we urge you to make the nomination at the next meeting.

FOR SALE

Dennis Balsam has bought a new engine for his project and would like to share his source with us. B & B Aviation in Tomball, Texas has for sale Lyc. 032A2D 150 h.p. engines new, still in crates complete with accessories for \$5,071. fob their plant. Their telephone # is (713) 376-3490. Dennis says they also have the aerobatic version of this engine.

FROM THE NEWSLETTER EDITOR

I have enjoyed doing the newsletter for the past two years, but due to a change in my employment, I find that I am not going to have the time to devote to getting it out each month. I would like to ask that one of our members volunteer to take over the duties. If you are interested, please give me a call at 921-3403. Earl